
Queensland 
Competition 
Authority 

File Ref: 835962 

4 August 2015 

Ms Helen Gluer 
Chief Executive Officer 
Queensland Rail Ltd 
GPO Box 1429 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Ms Gluer 

Final decision: Queensland Rail's draft amending access undertaking (DAAU)-extension of 2008 access 
undertaking's termination date 

We refer to your letter dated 14 July 2015. 

In that letter you state that: 

(1} Queensland Rail is of the view that the Transfer Notice states that the 2008 access undertaking will 

continue to apply, until the QCA approves a replacement undertaking. 

(2} Queensland Rail will be continuing to operate under the 2008 access undertaking until a new undertaking 

is approved by the QCA. 

The QCA repeats its position set out in the final decision on the April 2015 extension DAAU, that refusing to 

approve the April 2015 DAAU was not inconsistent with the Transfer Notice. Accordingly, we do not agree that 

the 2008 access undertaking applies beyond 30 June 2015. 

If you have any queries in relation to this correspondence please contact Ravi Prasad on 07 3222 0533. 
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